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Dear Scout,  

You're Invited to Represent Scouting at the Connecticut State Capitol! Join us for an unforgettable experience 
as a Delegate to the 2025 Scouting America Report to the State. This is a unique opportunity for Scouts to 
showcase the achievements of Scouting, engage with state leaders, and represent the values of Scouting to our 
community—the 115th anniversary of the BSA and the official transition to our new name, Scouting America. 

Date: Friday, February 7, 2025 – 3:45 PM 
Location: Legislative Office Building, 300 Capitol Ave, Hartford, CT 

Highlights of the Day: 

• Guided Tours: Explore the historic State Capitol Complex and learn about its significance. 
• Legislator Meetings: Meet Connecticut's lawmakers and discuss the impact of Scouting in our state. 
• Session in the Hall of the House of Representatives: Participate in an inspiring session with state leaders 

and present the Scouting America report. 

Who Can Attend: Scouts, Scout Leaders, and their families are welcome to participate. 

How to RSVP: 
Reserve your spot at this link: https://scoutingevent.com/066-94032. Space is limited, so secure your place soon! If 
you have questions, please email Sean Fogle at the Connecticut Rivers Council at Sean.Fogle@scouting.org  

Let’s come together to represent the spirit of Scouting and celebrate the difference we make in our communities. We 
look forward to seeing you there! 

Yours in Scouting,  
 

 
 
Pat Boyd  
Eagle Scout Class of 1998 


